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T1P1 Liaison Considerations

1.  It would be desirable to provide a response acknowledging receipt of the liaisons from T1P1which indicates the consensus of the ETSI LCS adhoc group regarding the liaisons received:

1.1  From their New Orleans meeting on considerations for evolution of the network architecture, 

1.2  From their Savannah meeting on Phase 1 network architecture principles.

2.  Noting that approval is pending of the Phase 1 GSM Location Services specifications at SMG#29, it would be useful to communicate SMG12's perspective on the acceptability of the Phase 1 specifications.

If there any known issues which might prevent SMG12 from finding the current specifications acceptable, these should be identified, along with advice on resolution of the issues, or guidance on how to proceed.

3.  Regarding consideration of the pressing 3GPP standardization schedule with respect to LCS issues, the schedule and issues requiring attention should be communicated to T1P1, perhaps requesting clarification of the Phase 3 work plan priorities and delivery schedule.

4. Regarding consideration of the contributions received which advocate standardization of an alternative architecture for location services, it should be noted that

the received contributions have already been introduced within the lead standards development organization having responsibility for location services items (T1P1), and 

these contributions are already being afforded due process within T1P1, and

a close working relationship with T1P1 exists on location services issues, and

that experts from all organizations (not only the ETSI/3GPP LCS adhoc group) are invited to work cooperatively and closely with T1P1 on location services issues, and

no liaisons have yet been received from T1P1 requesting specific consideration of the proposed alternative architecture.

It is therefore recommended that T1P1 be requested to inform the ETSI/3GPP LCS adhoc group of the results of its considerations as soon as possible.

5.  Regarding further activities of the ETSI LCS adhoc group,

if known at this time, it would be desirable to inform the T1P1.5 LCS SWG of the time, place, and tentative agenda for the next meeting.










